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Cc: Kevin Silver; Deanna Silver
Subject: Carey Project #CU-20-00003
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Hello Kelly,

My husband and I own property and are currently building our home on Domerie Bay Road. We are
writing today to strongly oppose the proposed commercial development entrance on our private road.

We and our neighbors in the homeowners association on Domerie Bay Road personally paid for the
construction of the private road and gated entrance; as well as, all the ongoing upkeep and maintenance.
The inclusion of commercial business access on Domerie Bay Road will exponentially increase our cost
to maintain our private road and will increase unauthorized access.

We strongly oppose the inclusion of commercial business access on Domerie Bay Road and heartily urge
the commercial business entrance be placed on Salmon la Sac Road SR 903 instead. 

Thank you very much. Please feel free to contact us to discuss further.

~Kevin & Deanna Silver
650-283-3488
408-915-9840
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